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Congratulations 
to Year 13 pupils, 
Nadia Mackiewicz 
and Caleb Hazley, 
who will soon 
finish their 2-year 
mandates in the 
Northern Ireland 
Youth Assembly.

2024 Families First School of the Year for the Northern Region 

CGS A-Level and GCSE success in 2025

A great set of results for CGS Hockey recently against 
Hunter House College, Belfast. The 1st XI squad won 6-0: 
players' player & coaches' player was Olivia Woodside. Goal 
scorers were Mia (2), Scarlett (2), Olivia and Faith. The 2nd 
XI Squad also had a convincing victory winning 5-0: players' 
player and coaches' player was Kara Hamilton. Goal scorers 
were Kara (2), Roma, Charlotte and Emily. The U13s also 
won 5-0, player of the match was Sky Robinson and goal 
scorers were Alesha, Poppy (2), Raye and Niamh. This was a 
super Saturday fixture for this squad, lots of potential and 

great attitude on show. Well done ladies
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of their time in the youth assembly, 
speaking about the skills they have gained 
through the volunteering and their 
personal experiences within their 
mandate, including Nadia being invited to 
Westminister for VE day to represent the 
NIYA. Both will hold their final plenary on 
November 1st, Nadia and Caleb through 
their dedication to the programme being 
invited back to become Legacy members.

Congratulations to all pupils at AS and A2 Level on their exam results which have led to yet another 
increase in its pass rates at A Level. Up over 2% from last year for the number of pupils attaining 3 or 
more A Level grades at A*-C. At GCSE level, Mr Maxwell said: “We always knew that our GCSE cohort was 
exceptionally strong academically. The very significant success of our pupils reflects their hard work, 
determination and willingness to succeed.” Read more at https://www.carrickfergusgrammar.com

Youth Assembly News

Hockey season underway

Currently doing promotions for the recruitment of new members 
they shared their personal experiences 



Thursday 25th September 2025: Annual Prize Distribution Evening at 
7.00pm in the Assembly Hall.

Friday 26th September 2025: School closed to pupils. Staff Training Day. 

Tuesday 30th September 2025:  Year 8 Information evening at 7.00pm.

Four wins out of four matches for our Junior Rugby Squads 
recently! Well done to all players who represented the School 
with no shortage of skill, determination and resilience. Thank you 
to Antrim Grammar School for hosting and to Methodist College, 
Belfast, for the matches. 

Dates for your diary
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#proud

The school has hosted its 
annual Extra-Curricular Fair 
for Year 8 pupils. With over 42 
lunch-time and after-school 
activities and clubs to choose 
from, there was something for 
everyone. We look forward to 
our new pupils contributing to 
and participating in the many 
opportunities on offer.

#proud

#proud

Pictured, the new Year 8 classes Castle, Fergus, 
Knockagh and Thornfield.  

CGS welcomes new Year 8 pupils

Clubs & Societies 

Year 14 Enrichment
Enrichment has returned for Year 14. With 
Boost Your Brain, Horticulture and Workshop Skills 
just some of the courses available. 
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